
Friday 29th April 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

The school will be closed on Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd May 2022 for  

the Bank Holiday. All pupils will return on Wednesday 4th May at the normal times.  

Cullens Funfair is currently on the school pitch and every pupil in the 

school will get an opportunity to enjoy the funfair - free of charge 

next Thursday 5th May 2022. Pupils can bring in a break of choice on 

that day.  

The Punctuality Monitor finished today, Friday 29th April. When 

children arrive late to school, they are at an immediate learning 

disadvantage as they are likely to have missed the teacher-led 

introduction phase of the morning lesson. Punctuality continues to 

be a major ongoing issue for a number of pupils. These pupils will 

receive a letter next Wednesday 4th May. It is anticipated that the 

punctuality will improve for these pupils for the remainder of term 3.  

Class Posters: If you would like your child to get a class poster, send in 

£5.00 to your son’s teacher by Friday 6th May 2022, as the correct 

number of posters paid for, will be ordered from the printers on that 

day.  

The next Weekly Bulletin will go out on Sunday 8th May 2022.  

Thanks for your continued support.  

Mr Mc Arevey       Mr Curran 

  (Principal)         (Vice Principal) 

Mon 25th to Friday 29th April 2022 Punctuality Monitor (1 Week) 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd May 2022 School closed for Bank Holiday   

Thursday 5th May 2022 Cullens Funfair: Pupil visit on Thursday 5th May 2022  (Break of Choice) 

Tuesday 24th  May First Holy Communion P4W R12 in Church @ 11.00am                                                               

Wednesday 25th May First Holy Communion P4L R13 in Church @ 11.00am                                                               

Thursday 26th May KS2 Sports Day (School Pitch) 

Friday 27th May 2022 KS1 Sports Day (School Pitch) 

Tuesday 31st May 2022  Early finish (after dinners) P1-3 at 12.45pm and P4-7 at 1.00pm 

Wednesday 1st to Friday 3rd June 2022 (Inclusive) School closed for Bank Holiday  

Thursday 16th June 2022 P1-7 Attendance /Reading Prizes 

Friday 17th  June 2022 P7 June Reports to go home to parents 

Thursday 23rd June 2022   P7 School Leavers at 10.00am  

Friday 24th June 2022   P1-6 June Reports to go home to parents 

Thursday 30th June 2022  Summer Holidays (P1-3 finish at 11.45am and P4-7 at 12.00noon) 


